
March 13, 1996 

 

 

 

Mark S. Zaid, Esq. 

1501 M Street, N.W. 

Suite 1175 

Washington, D.C.  20005 

 

Dear Mark: 

 

I appreciated receiving the announcement of your new law office.  Your practice must be the most 

interesting of any lawyer I know.  Best of luck in your representation of Michael Scott. 

 

I hope all is well with you.  Keep in touch. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 


